
It’s true! Each year, countless animals (including frogs, cats, and fetal pigs) 

are cruelly killed and then cut up in classrooms across the country—even 

though humane alternatives exist. Studies have shown that students who use 

alternatives to dissection perform just as well as—if not better than—students 

who cut up animals. You don’t have to dissect animals! Explain to your teacher 

that you won’t be dissecting and that the minister of education supports 

student choice in New Brunswick:

In New Brunswick, there are no requirements in our curriculum to 
complete dissections, actual or virtual. However, if teachers chose to 
include plant or animal dissections as an instructional technique, they 
would be expected to respond to students’ concerns and to provide an 
option for virtual dissection.

Dissection is unnecessary 

and cruel. Stand up 

for animals, and 

exercise your 

rights. Choose 

not to dissect.

For more information 

or to get involved, visit 

PETAKids.com or e-mail 

us at PETAKids@peta.org.

Did you know that
you have the right to
refuse to dissect animals
in New Brunswick?

It’s true! Each year, countless animals (including frogs, cats, and fetal pigs) 

are cruelly killed and then cut up in classrooms across the country—even 

though humane alternatives exist. Studies have shown that students who use 

alternatives to dissection perform just as well as—if not better than—students 

who cut up animals. You don’t have to dissect animals! Explain to your teacher 

that you won’t be dissecting and that the minister of education supports 

student choice in New Brunswick:

In New Brunswick, there are no requirements in our curriculum to 
complete dissections, actual or virtual. However, if teachers chose to 
include plant or animal dissections as an instructional technique, they 
would be expected to respond to students’ concerns and to provide an 
option for virtual dissection.

Dissection is unnecessary 

and cruel. Stand up 

for animals, and 

exercise your 

rights. Choose 

not to dissect.

For more information 

or to get involved, visit 

PETAKids.com or e-mail 

us at PETAKids@peta.org.

Did you know that
you have the right to
refuse to dissect animals
in New Brunswick?

©
 iS

to
ck

.c
om

/H
ue

y 
Je

le
n

©
 iS

to
ck

.c
om

/H
ue

y 
Je

le
n


